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Dear Members

Welcome back after the Xmas break as we enter the second half of the Pennant season.
It is pleasing to note that as of the week commencing 5th February we have no less than 5 sides sitting in the top
four.

Wednesday Division 1 - 4th
Wednesday Division 4 Central - 2nd
Saturday Division 5 East - 2nd
Saturday Division 6 East - 4th
Thursday Division 3 North - 3rd

Let’s keep the momentum going as we head towards the finals.
Presentation Night and AGM

Some dates for your diary: -

0,

% Presentation Night currently planned for Saturday 13th April
< AGM Wednesday 8th May

On & Around the Greens

We continually receive great comments from members & visitors about the condition of our greens.

The maintenance carried out over the Xmas break by James and Dennis and the subsequent results speak
volumes.

| haven’t seen every grass green around the state but we would surely have to be up there amongst the best.
Well done chaps.
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Dennis Reid’s second family getting an extra hand out at night owls
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Junior Diabetes Research Foundation Function

The Junior Diabetes Research Foundation held their Annual JDRF Bowls in Blue fundraiser at the club on Saturday
3rd February with over 100 in attendance. It was a huge success with $11,500 raised for the organisation.

We received a wonderful email thanking Robert Keage, Tom Pointon and all our volunteers who helped on the
night together with a Certificate of Appreciation.

Well done everyone.
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Strategic Planning SWOT Analysis

You all received an email from Alan Freeman recently regarding a review of the strategic direction of our club.
The SWOT session held on Monday 15th January was a huge success and | thank the panel of members who
participated for providing a wealth of data which will be processed going forward.

| would also like to thank Alan Freeman who is very capably spearheading the process.

The SWOT crew hard at it

A Line Marker’s worst nightmare

One lousy mistake in 6 years of line marking is very quickly disappearing and will soon be a distant memory.

Motorised Roller Mover

We have finally taken delivery of the new motorised roller mover which is proving to be very beneficial
particularly moving the rollers up from the “C” green & into the machinery shed.
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New Shade Structures

The new shade structures are proving to be a great asset to the club being very easy to operate however
some of the tying off methods leave a lot to be desired.

Someone mentioned to me the other day that they were trying to extend the shades for a function
recently and spent considerable time trying to undo a series of chinese knot puzzles.

If anyone has any queries regarding the operation of the shades please come and see me & | will be very
pleased to give you a demonstration. It is a very simple and uncomplicated process.

Birthdays

A very happy birthday to all who have celebrated and all who will celebrate a birthday during the months of
December, January & February.

Sponsor’s Corner

Watch this space in the March/April newsletter.

Full Circle
NS
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Intruders

02-08—-2024 Thu 00:14:34

Some intruders caught on CCTV at 00:14 Thursday 2nd February. Appear to be either looking for copper
or some cheap booze. If anyone can shed any light on the matter, please call me & | will gladly pass the
information over to the Norwood Crime Squad.

A Joke To Finish

TRAGIC REALLY,
HE DIED BECAUSE
NC ONE KNEW HIS

BLOOD TYPE

—

I'LL NEVER
FORGET THE LAST
INSPIRATIONAL. WORDS
HE WHISPERED
TO ME...
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Dave
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